
  Have a great weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Useful Diary Dates 2025 (All dates are on the school website) 

JUNE 

9th: Year 6 Enterprise Week 

11th: Messy Church at 3.30pm 

12th: Medical Mavericks workshops Yrs 3, 4, 5 and 6.  

13th: Non-uniform day for Summer Fair items. Tbd 

18th: New Year R parents (Sept 25) meeting at 1.45pm 

20th: Summer Fair 3.30pm - 5pm 

24th: Sharing of Work 3.15pm - 3.45pm 

25th: Sharing of Work 8.40am - 9am 

27th: Sports Day Morning starting at 9.15am.  

         Year 6 Leavers Disco and pizza party 4.30 - 6pm. 

JULY 

2nd: Year 6 Transition Day 

3rd: Year 2 to Arundel Castle 

       Area Athletics Tournament @ 4pm - 6pm at FCC 

4th: Reserve Sports day.  

       Class letters home to parents. 

7th: Yrs 4 - 6  Relaxed Summer Production at 1.30pm 

8th: Yrs 4 - 6  Summer Production at 2pm & 6pm 

9th: Yrs 4 - 6  Summer Production at 6pm. 

11th: Reports home to parents 

14th: Class change over morning 

18th: End of Term. 

         1.45pm Year 6 Leavers Assembly. Yr 6 parents only.  

21st & 22nd: INSET Days - School closed. 

SEPTEMBER 

3rd: Back to School. Beginning of the Autumn term. 

 

 

 

Yellow Class Photos 

The deadline for ordering Class photos from Yellow, the 

school photographers is Tuesday 10th June. These photos 

are a lovely memento of the school year and can be 

ordered and paid for online. All of the information for 

ordering can be found on the proof which was sent home 

before half term.  

Medical Mavericks 
Next Thursday, 12th June, Medical Mavericks will be 

visiting to work with Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. Through the day, 

there will be a variety of workshops where the children can 

learn about blood, the lungs and the heart and how they 

work. There will be practical hands-on workshops and they 

come highly recommended. The aim of the workshops is to 

inspire the next generation of medics and scientists and 

links to the National Curriculum for science. There is a 

contribution of £5 which should be paid for via ParentPay 

by Wednesday. The school has been able to subsidise the 

full cost and the children will really enjoy these activities. 
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Non-School Uniform Day Friday 13th June 

The FoBs have been working hard planning this years 

Summer Fair which takes place on the 20th June at 

3.30pm. They are planning lots of fun activities to keep 

the children entertained and there will be lots of stalls and 

activities for the whole family to enjoy. On Friday 13th 

June, we will hold a non - uniform day in exchange for the 

following items:  

Elm (Yr R) and Beech (Yr 1) classes:  

Wrapped/Bagged Sweets - No chocolate or loose sweets. 

Chestnut (Yr 2) & Hazel (Yr 3) classes:  

Summer themed toys/games: e.g. bubbles, beach balls, 

pool toys, small summer games, bat and ball sets, 

catch sets, small water pistol, frisbees etc. 

Ash (Yr 4) Lime (Yr 5) & Cedar (Yr 6) classes:  

Bottles of Wine.       

Thank you for your support as always. Funds raised over 

the year will go towards IT equipment for the children e.g. 

replacing laptops for the children to use in class.  

Enrichment Week (2nd June - 6th June) 

This week has been STEM Week 

with a focus on engineering. The 

week has been full of learning and 

exciting activities based around 

designing and building cars and bridges. Year R and KS1 have 

explored bridges and KS2 have focussed on car design and 

parts. All through the week, the children have been excited and 

inspired each day to be engineers and there has been an 

amazing buzz of activity around school. I will be able to show you 

lots of photos from the week in next week’s newsletter. Watch 

out for lots of amazing learning and information on Class Pages 

too on the school website. Thank you to Mrs Olliver, as STEM 

lead, in organising all of the resources and activities. We have 

all truly loved exploring engineering techniques and seeing the 

children learn new things. Well done Team Bartons! 


